
FC37. Falkirk Council’s Corporate Plan and Service Plans 2017 - 2022

Council considered a report by the Chief Executive presenting the Corporate Plan
together with the underpinning Service Plans for the life of the Council (2017 –
2022) for approval.

The priorities identified and articulated in the Corporate Plan covered the range of
key areas of work the Council and its Services would be undertaking over the
coming 5 years. These were:-

 Addressing the issues facing the Falkirk community
 Doing the things we need to do to transform the Council
 Delivering or ensuring the delivery of the services which need to be

delivered.

The three draft Service Plans for the Council were attached to the report. Service
plans would be updated annually with a six monthly performance statement being
presented to the Performance Panel along with an annual summary as a review of
progress for the Corporate Plan.

Decision

Council agreed:-

(1) the Corporate Plan 2017 – 2022;

(2) the three underpinning Service Plans, and

(3) that progress on the Service Plans would be reported to the
Performance Panel.


